
Cape Town’s coast is central to our city’s sense of place, identity, and global attractiveness. Our coastline is 
an asset with great social amenity value, and is of huge importance to our local and regional economy. As 
such, the City of Cape Town has developed a draft Coastal By-law with the intention to:

•	 Ensure that the coastline, and the opportunities that it provides, belong to and remain accessible to all 
Capetonians and South Africans

•	 Ensure that the coastline is held, managed, maintained, and protected as common property for the 
benefit of current, as well as future generations

•	 Protect the coastline from encroachment by private properties abutting the coast
•	 Enable the City to more effectively administer, regulate and manage the coastal zone as a highly 

dynamic and sensitive natural environment 
•	 Improve public safety along the City’s coastline and
•	 Ensure the protection and management of the coastline to preserve its social amenity value and 

importance to our local and regional economy 

Public hearings will be hosted to give residents and interested and affected parties the opportunity to learn 
more about the draft Coastal By-law and to voice their comments. The public hearings will be held at the 
following venues: 

VENUE DATE TIME 

Blouberg Community Hall, Andrew Foster Street, 
Bloubergstrand

Tuesday 6 August 2019 19:00 – 21:00

Subcouncil Chambers, Milnerton Municipal Building, First 
Floor, Royal Ascot, Bridle Way, Milnerton

Thursday 8 August 2019 19:00 – 21:00

Subcouncil Chambers, Municipal offices, Central Circle, off 
Recreation Road, Fish Hoek

Thursday 15 August 2019 19:00 – 21:00

Council Chambers, 6th Floor, Podium Block,  
Civic Centre, 12 Hertzog Boulevard, Cape Town
Parking enquiries: frederick.venter@capetown.gov.za

Saturday 17 August 2019 10:00 – 12:00

Subcouncil Chambers, cnr Melkbos and Merrydale Roads, 
Lentegeur, Mitchell Plain

Tuesday 20 August 2019 19:00 – 21:00

Macassar New Civic Hall, Burg Road, Macassar Thursday 22 August 2019 19:00 – 21:00

Khayelitsha Training Centre, cnr Lwandle and Pendula 
Crescent, Khayelitsha

Saturday 24 August 2019 10:00  – 12:00

Subcouncil Chambers, cnr Fagan Street and Main Road, Strand Tuesday 27 August 2019 19:00 – 21:00

In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 2000, the public and 
interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to submit comments, recommendations or input to 
the municipality from 1 August 2019 to 2 September 2019.

Comments, input or recommendations can be submitted by:

•	 Fax: 	 086 202 8152
•	 E-mail: 	 coastal.bylaw@capetown.gov.za 
•	 Written submission: Darryl Colenbrander, Head: Coastal Policy Development and Management  

	 Programmes, Coastal Management Branch, Environmental Management  
	 Department, 6th Floor, 44 Wale Street, Cape Town 8001

•	 Internet: 	 www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay

The City’s Public Participation Unit will assist people who cannot read or write, people with disabilities  
and people from disadvantaged groups who are unable to submit written comments, to have their 
comments or input recorded and submitted to the City. Contact Zandile Mahlasela on 021 400 5501 or 
zandile.mahlasela@capetown.gov.za.

The draft by-law will be available for viewing on www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay, at all subcouncil 
offices and City libraries.

Contact Darryl Colenbrander on 021 487 2355 or coastal.bylaw@capetown.gov.za for further information. 
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